DATE: 4/30/2013

SUBJECT: Building Committee Meeting Minutes of 4/23/2013

Present: Rhea Taylor, Peter Martel, Bruce Nixon
Absent: Jim Cleary
Guest: Arnold Cernota

Meeting began at 7:15PM.

1)

2)

3)

4)

5)

6)

7)

Minutes were read and approved

Arnold Cernota presented an informative history of the VFW building (see attachment) as
well as the Factory Village Block Grant. Arnold also provided a few suggestions for more
historical information as well as possible grant sources. l.e. Keene Historical Society, VFW
National Committee, Railroad restoration?, Historical?....Thank you Arnold.

Prior to this evenings meeting, Peter and Rhea met with Building Code Officer, Dario Carrara
at the VFW Building. See attached notes.

Suggested we tour the Bennington Historical Society for more information. Rhea will set
that up for convenient time in May.

Tour Hancock Railroad station possible the afternoon of May 3™, Bruce will set that up.

We need to contact Kristy LaPlante for more grant opportunities and information. Bruce will
pursue this.

Next meeting April 30" at 7:15pm.

Meeting ended at 8:30PM

Respectfully Submitted
Bruce Nixon - Chair



